
 

 

 

January 2022 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Re: Year 9 Options Request Form 

Our Year 9 students have today started the process of exploring their options for Key Stage 4 studies. This 

morning they had an extended assembly about careers and opportunities for their post 16 studies. 

This evening we have our Options Evening and in February the Year 9 Parents Evening will take place. 

Students will need to make the following choices: 

Humanities Choice: Geography or History 

Languages Choice: French or Spanish 

Open Option Choices: Two subjects plus a reserve choice will need to be selected. 

Please use the following link to complete the Options Request Form on behalf of your child. Please do not 

rush to complete the form following the options evening event, take time to reflect and discuss the options 

both at home and with class teachers during Parents Evening. The deadline for completion of option 

requests is Wednesday 16th February.  

Careers appointments are also available with Mrs J Pickford separately.  Please email for more information 

jpickford@congletonhigh.com 

https://forms.office.com/r/8F1smhDYzu 

Kind regards 

 

Mrs L Salt 

Assistant Headteacher 

https://forms.office.com/r/8F1smhDYzu

